
 
 

 2 Chronicles 30:1-9, 26-27 True and False Test 
Circle the True or False answers. Correct the False statements by restating them. 

1. Because Israel hated Judah, Hezekiah did not want these Jews inside 
Jerusalem to worship the LORD. True or False 

2. Since the time of David, the tribe of Manasseh had been faithful to keep 
the Passover. True or False 

3. Hezekiah sent a letter to Ephraim and said the people should come to 
Jerusalem to the House of the LORD to keep the Passover. True or False 

4. Not enough priests had paid for the opportunity to perform at the 
Passover in Jerusalem to keep the Passover in the second month, so the 
Passover Feast was postponed for yet another year. True or False 

5. King Hezekiah was concerned because they had not kept the Passover as 
prescribed. True or False 

6. The LORD was the God of Israel, but not the God of Judah. True or False 

7. Couriers went throughout Israel and Judah telling the people not to be 
stiff-necked but yield themselves to the LORD and come to His sanctuary in 
Jerusalem. True or False 

8. The couriers said that the LORD is gracious and merciful and will not 
turn away His face if people return to Him. True or False 

9. King David and King Solomon ruled a united kingdom before the tribes 
divided into the kingdoms of Israel and Judah. True or False 

10. The priests and the Levites blessed the people who came to the 
Passover. True or False 

 



 
2 Chronicles 30:1-9, 26-27  

 True and False Test Answers 

1. Because Israel hated Judah, Hezekiah did not want these Jews inside 
Jerusalem to worship the LORD. True or False 

2. Since the time of David, the tribe of Manasseh had been faithful to keep 
the Passover. True or False 

3. Hezekiah sent a letter to Ephraim and said the people should come to 
Jerusalem to the House of the LORD to keep the Passover. True or False 

4. Not enough priests had paid for the opportunity to perform at the 
Passover in Jerusalem to keep the Passover in the second month, so the 
Passover Feast was postponed for yet another year. True or False 

5. King Hezekiah was concerned because they had not kept the Passover as 
prescribed. True or False 

6. The LORD was the God of Israel, but not the God of Judah. True or 
False 

7. Couriers went throughout Israel and Judah telling the people not to be 
stiff-necked but yield themselves to the LORD and come to His sanctuary in 
Jerusalem. True or False 

8. The couriers said that the LORD is gracious and merciful and will not 
turn away His face if people return to Him. True or False 

9. King David and King Solomon ruled a united kingdom before the tribes 
divided into the kingdoms of Israel and Judah. True or False 

10. The priests and the Levites blessed the people who came to the 
Passover. True or False 
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